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Marathon Pipe Line uc

539 South Main St.
Findlay, OH 45840
Tel: 1.855.888.8056

RE: In-Line Inspection
Dear Landowner,

Marathon Pipe Line LLC (MPL) operates a pipeline system that crosses your property. The purpose of this letter is to inform you of
upcoming activity on the right of way.

MPL, and its contractor Bolin Enterprises, will be conducting an In-Line Inspection (ILI) as part of the continued monitoring and
maintenance of this pipeline. This test will also ensure the integrity of the pipeline system and complies with government regulations.
Sophisticated and sensitive ILI tools will travel inside the pipeline, measuring and recording irregularities that may represent corrosion,
cracks, laminations, deformations (dents, gouges, etc.), or other anomalies.

Above Ground Markers (AGMs) are required to catalog the location of the ILI tool as it travels inside of the pipeline. A two-person crew
is necessary to set equipment at the AGM locations during the ILI. To allow the AGM locations to be accessed quickly during the
inspection, the crew will benchmark the locations prior to the inspection by placing a survey stake at each AGM location. The ILI will
not require any digging and will not otherwise result in any damage to your property. Due to the terrain of the right of way, the crew may
need to use a Utility Terrain Vehicle (UTV) to access certain areas of the right of way. We do not anticipate any land damages from
the UTV, however, if land damage is present, please contact MPL at the phone number listed above or email
landowners@marathonpetroleum.com. In addition, for the safety of our crew, it may be necessary for them to park their vehicles off
the roadway on the right of way to avoid any vehicle traffic.

MPL plans on beginning the AGM benchmarking the week of , and completing the ILI the week of . Also, ILI’s
occur 24 hours a day. Please do not be startled if you see a crew member on our right of way or along the road in the middle of the night.
The above timetable is subject to delay, depending on weather and any other unexpected outside influences. Please contact any tenants or
lessees who may rent the land to advise them that MPL will be conducting this Inspection.

In the months following the ILI, MPL will identify locations along the right of way to potentially excavate and further inspect the
pipeline. A two-person staking crew will locate and mark these sites with wooden stakes while documenting pertinent information
(pipeline depth, terrain, etc.). A Right-of-Way Specialist will contact you if additional work is required at the staked locations.

MPL takes great pride in the relationships we have built on trust with our many landowners and communities in which we live and work.
It is our goal to maintain good relations with all of our neighbors, working with them in a fair and responsive manner. Please email MPL
at landowners@marathonpetroleum.com or call 1-855-888-8056 if you have any questions or concerns. If you have received this
communication by mistake or your address has changed, please let us know so that we may update our records accordingly.

Sincerely,

W | —

Aron D. Velasquez
Right-of-Way Supervisor
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Know what's below.
Gall before you dig.
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